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LITTLE SUNSHINE NEWS
LUNAR NEW YEAR AND VALENTINE’S DAY
This coming month (February), as we do every year, we will have a parade led by our dragon to celebrate Lunar New Year and we will also be celebrating Valentine’s Day. 
The Lunar New Year parade will be on Wednesday 2/14/2024 at 11:00 AM. (weather permitting). Parents are welcome to attend the parade but will need to stay in the outside yard area and not inside the classrooms.

We will have a Valentine’s card exchange on Tuesday                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      February 14.  Parents are not allowed to attend that event as it will be held inside the classroom and capacity is limited. 
If you would like your child to participate in the card exchange, just have twenty-seven cards or treats signed with your child’s name. There is no need to specify recipients (please no treats with nuts). 
If your child is not normally here on Wednesday, you may still bring him/her to visit during the festivities, just let Ms. Amy know.

GRADUATION FOR CHILDREN TRANSITIONING TO TK OR KINDERGARTEN

If your child will be moving on to TK or K, please let Ms. Amy know as soon as possible.

The graduation ceremony and celebration for the children transitioning to TK and Kindergarten will be on Friday July 26, 2024. More details to follow soon.

If you have any questions, please feel free to ask Ms. Amy

